From: <u>osterb@juno.com</u>

To: <u>City Clerk</u>

Subject: marijuana dispensaries in Hermosa Beach
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 2:30:59 PM

Dear City Council,

I am a long time resident of the South Bay and I heard shockingly that you are considering allowing marijuana dispensaries in Hermosa Beach.

I am extremely concert about this, and very much against this.

It will bring the value of Hermosa Beach down and changes the whole town as a lovely beachtown.

Marijuana smoking and smell is very annoying to me. It is a drug and in my opinion unhealthy including second hand smoke.

Please learn from other cities like Venice Beach they changed locations of dispensaries and still customers smoking in front of the dispensary and you can smell in outside everywhere in the area.

I also belief a lot of homeless are smoking marijuana and they stay in the area of the dispensary.

But my biggest concern is that our children and teens are more exposed to marijuana the easier they can get there hands on it.

Please, please, please vote NO on marijuana dispensaries in Hermosa Beach.

I would appreciate if you confirm the receiving of this e-mail.

Trusting you with our city, Bettina Oster